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  St. Barbara’s Primary School

       June 2022
               Welcome to St. Barbara’s June Newsletter!
         Summer Holiday
The school will close on Wednesday 29th June at 1pm and will re-open on Wednesday 17th August at 9am for children in Primaries 2 – 7 and at 9.30am for the new Primary 1 children. 
Staffing

There will be quite a number of changes to our staffing in August.

Mrs Graham has been on our staff since 2007. She will be leaving us on Wednesday to pursue her own business.  On behalf of our whole school community I would like to thank her for her commitment to the children and to the school over all of those years – not to mention all of the shows and pantomimes she produced! I would also like to wish her every success in her business ventures and hope that she will come back to us from time to time.

Mrs McGill will also be leaving us on Wednesday. She will take up a new, full-time post in August. She has been with us for six years. On behalf of everyone I would like to thank her for her commitment to the school and to the children and wish her every happiness and success in her new school.

Miss Shreenan will be leaving us to join the NL Core Supply Pool. She will remain within the cluster at present and I hope that she will return to us in the future. Again, I would like to thank her for all that she has done for the children over the last couple of years and I wish every happiness and success also.

Lastly, Miss Carrick will leave us to join the NL Supply Team. I know that she enjoyed her year with us in Primary 4 and I would like to thank her for all of her hard work and commitment to the children. I hope that she will be very happy in her new post.
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Pre-Loved School Uniform 

We have many items of quality pre-loved school uniform ready to find new homes. Please come and have a look at our stock. You are very welcome to come, browse and take what you want on Tuesday and Wednesday from 9am – 9.30am, The Pre-Loved Outlet is located in the annexe building; please enter via the car park, thank you. 
Primary 7
The Primary 7 children enjoyed their Mass and Graduation ceremony on Wednesday. 

Many thanks to Fr. Campbell and to all of the staff who worked so hard to ensure that it was a great success.

I am sure that you will join me in wishing the P.7 children every happiness in their new schools in August.

Wednesday 29th June
Wednesday is the Feast of St. Peter and St. Paul. The children will attend Mass in the church at 10am.
Happy Birthday
  
Nathan Fagan

Aiden Dillon     Daisy Graham     Danny Sloan   Darragh Hamilton
         Jackson McCluskey    Daniel Rice    Hunter Stirling     Eryn Wright     

Jude O’Hara   Declan Graham     Shreya Johnson     Aimee-Leigh McKenna
Ollie Rodden     Dexter Feeley     Mia Hendry   Cole Rodden   Lennon Rodden
Charlotte Ferry  

Daniel Barr      Conall Murtha     Luca Paterson    Finley O’Hare     Leo Traquair

      Luca Gostoli      Muna Nnoli     Stephen Smith O’Rourke    Steven Aikman

Kayden Brannan     Johan Johnson     Summer Noonan   Andy Ward   Arran Dodds

         Keir O’Connor      Georgia Paris     Jay Provan     Charlie Ward      


On behalf of all of the staff I hope that you all have a very enjoyable and relaxing summer break. 

Let’s hope that the sun continues to shine brightly!
